
The staff of Edward Murphy School are happy to

welcome our students back to school.  We are also

excited to get to know all of our new students.  We

are confident that you will find a home at EMS. 

 While summer fun may be over, we promise to

make the 2023 - 2024 school year fun and exciting.  

As always, should you have any questions or

concerns during the year, please contact your

child's teacher or Ms. Dolores / Ms. Melina at the
Main Office. 
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Reusable Utensils

During the previous school year, we were
fortunate to receive a grant for a project we
submitted.  Through this grant, we were able to
purchase a set of reusable utensils for the
students.  Each student will be given a set of
utensils at no charge.  Please ensure your
child's name is indicated on the box.  PLEASE
NOTE: there will be a charge for a replacement
set of utensils should it be required.  Cost for a
replacement set is $5.



SERVICE DOG

This year, through one of our school boardconsultants, we will have the pleasure ofhaving a service dog, Grace, visit us on aregular basis.  All the information aboutGrace, and her role in our as well as otherEMSB schools. can be found in the attachedletter.

Tshirts &
Sweater

Included in the school
fees is a Physical
Education t-shirt as
well as an Edward
Murphy sweater. 
 These items will be
distributed to students
shortly.  

Workbook, School,
Lunch Fees

Parents are asked to please ensure prompt
payment of all fees.  All fees go directly
towards student supplies: workbooks,
agenda, Physical Education t-shirt,
consumable supplies, as well as lunch time
supervision.  Parents registered for
Daycare will also receive monthly invoices
for Daycare services.  Payment can be
made via cash or cheque.  Daycare and
lunch fees can also be paid online.

If you would like to make a payment
arrangement, please contact Ms. Dolores at
the Main Office.

Visit us on our website as well as on social media:
www.edwardmurphy.emsb.qc.ca

Road Safety

Please take a moment
to review the attached
documents regarding
road safety as provided
by our Socio-
Community officer, Mr.
Scalzo.


